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PARTNERS

CLOSING THE HG SUSTAINABLE PROJECT

WE ARE DELIGHTED TO ANNOUNCE THE
SUCCESSFUL COMPLETION OF THE SUSTAINABLE
HG PROJECT,  MARKED BY AN INSPIRING
TRANSNATIONAL PARTNERS'  MEETING IN
POZUELO DE ALARCÓN (26 JUNE) .  HELD IN THE
FRAMEWORK OF THE PRESTIGIOUS IMAT
CONGRESS  AT ESIC UNIVERSITY,  THIS MEETING
BROUGHT TOGETHER PROJECT PARTNERS
COMMITTED TO ADVANCING SUSTAINABILITY IN
HIGHER EDUCATION.



WWW.HGSUSTAINABLE.EU

THE FIRST DAY WAS FILLED WITH INTERESTING DISCUSSIONS ON
THE PROGRESS OF THE PROJECT,  LOCAL DEVELOPMENTS AND THE

DEVELOPMENT OF A COMPREHENSIVE SUSTAINABILITY PLAN.  EACH
CONVERSATION WAS A TESTAMENT TO THE COLLECTIVE

DEDICATION AND INNOVATION OF OUR PARTNERS.

A HIGHLIGHT OF THE DAY WAS THE THOUGHT-PROVOKING
PRESENTATION ON SUSTAINABILITY THROUGH AN INTERNATIONAL

ACADEMIC DEBATE,  IN WHICH OUR UNIVERSITY PARTNERS
SHOWCASED THEIR IN-DEPTH KNOWLEDGE.

LOOKING AHEAD,  WE ARE PLEASED TO CONCLUDE WITH THE LAST LOCAL EVENT,
WHICH FOCUSED ON THE POWERFUL IMPACT OF EDUCATION ON SOCIETY.  THE
SESSION FEATURED HIGH-PROFILE SPEAKERS SUCH AS ANA FARRE,  PRESIDENT OF
THE ASSOCIATION OF WOMEN IN EDUCATION,  ALONG WITH REPRESENTATIVES FROM
THE REPSOL FOUNDATION,  CATHOLIC SCHOOLS AND THE FOUNDATION FOR
LEARNING.  IT  WAS A TRANSFORMATIVE EVENT THAT WILL HELP SHAPE THE FUTURE
OF EDUCATION AND ITS ROLE IN DRIVING SUSTAINABILITY .

UNITED FOR A SUSTAINABLE EDUCATION SYSTEM

WE EXTEND OUR SINCERE THANKS TO THE IMAT CONGRESS AND ALL PARTNERS FOR
THEIR INVALUABLE SUPPORT AND CONTRIBUTIONS.  TOGETHER,  WE ARE PAVING THE
WAY TOWARDS A MORE SUSTAINABLE EDUCATION SYSTEM,  BUILDING A BRIGHTER
AND MORE RESPONSIBLE FUTURE FOR GENERATIONS TO COME.

STAY TUNED FOR FURTHER UPDATES AS WE CONTINUE OUR MISSION TO PROMOTE
SUSTAINABILITY IN EDUCATION.


